
UNTO THE LEAST OF HIS 
 

                    

March 2007 

Where the least come first! 

Our Vision 

The vision for this ministry is to 
equip local churches to become 
more actively involved in Chris-
tian mission opportunities and 

service. 
 

Our Goals 

1. Select and train future mis-
sion team leaders and help 
them implement mission pro-
jects for their church. 

2. Attract and train mission 
team leaders by taking them 
on a mission trip before lead-
ing a team on their own. 

3. Generate interest in missions 
by providing local churches 
with programs, seminars, or 
services about missions. 

 

 

Unto the Least of His  
would like to thank all of 

our partners in this ministry.   

Contact Info: 

Bobby Gale, Director 

bobby@totheleast.com 

Update:  Water Well Project 
I would like to thank those who are faithful to their calling because God contin-
ues to use you and your gifts.  I can joyfully report to you that $10,500 has been 
sent for the water well project in Kenya!  Rev. Michael Lolwerikoi has received 
our gift of money and love.  Please continue to pray for his village and country. 
 
Another water project was just completed in Apon, Ghana.  Apon is a small 
fishing village with about 6000 people.  They had no clean water in this village.  
Apon Baptist Church requested help from us.  Unto the Least of His and  
partners responded to the needs by pur-
chasing a 4000 gallon water cistern.  
The cistern is strategically placed near 
the church so that the people not only 
have access to the water, but God’s liv-
ing water as well.  Praise God! 

A Word from Bobby 

Christian ministry is a privilege and a high 
calling from God.  Paul wrote in Romans 
chapter 10, “how beautiful are the feet of 
them that bring good news”.  While we were 
traveling to Ghana, Africa in February, I met 
one of those faithful servants of God.  His 
name is Dr. Frank Horton, or Brother Frank 
to his Christian family of Liberia, Africa.  He 
was faithful to Christ, to his mission and to 
his calling.  He served his congregations not 

knowing that one of his members would become the first African woman to 
be President of Liberia.  While faithfully serving his Lord and Savior, Jesus 
Christ, the Lord used Brother Frank to nurture the current Methodist Presi-
dent of Liberia!  Brother Frank reminded me to be  faithful to my duties of 
making disciples for Christ, because we do not know who is in our care and 
what they will become! 

Pictured:  Keith Brown, Baptist pastor from 
Apon, and Bobby Gale with cistern for Apon 



Unto the Least of His Office Under Construction 
 

After nearly four years of operation, we have decided to construct an 
office, garage and guest room.  In January, we laid the foundation and 
started constructing the building . It is being built by God’s grace and 
volunteers.  We would like thank those who have helped by labors of 
love, prayers and encouragement.  I would especially like to thank Rev. 
Tommy Veal and members of Gethsemane UMC for their help.  Also, I 
would to thank Rev. Eddie Morrison and Buelah UMC for their support 
of this project.  Another pastor that I would like to thank is Rev. Joe 
Bateman of Sparks UMC.  There have been many youth and adults that 
have contributed to this construction project and I would like to thank 
them also.  Please continue to keep this project in your prayers and we 
welcome your comments, visits and help.  The next phases are placing 
of the metal roof, siding, electrical work, sheet rocking and plumbing. 

Your Money and Ministry in Action 

For I was hungry, and you gave me something to eat; I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink; I 
was a stranger and you invited me in; naked and you clothed me; I was sick and you visited me; I was in 

prison and you came to me.      Matthew 25:35 & 36 

I would especially like to thank Allentown UMC, 
Powersville UMC and Mulberry UMC for the 

needed clothes and shoes that were given in 
Jesus’ name. Those clothes were and will be 
distributed to needy children.  A child was 

blessed because you answered "yes" to the 
Lord’s call. Good ministry demands unselfish 

acts of compassion and mercy, and for us 
to humbly walk with our God. Lives are being 

changed and souls are being won to the Lord for 

A little boy patiently awaits his turn to 
receive some clothes and shoes. 

After receiving clothes. 

In Jesus’ name, children  
receive clothes and shoes in 

Ghana, Africa 

Three years ago, we asked God for 
a school on this piece of property in 
Ghana. Africa.   Rev. Wayne Racz 
of South Georgia Foundation is in 

this circle of believers. 

The 
school building is being constructed and 

used on this very day. However, the 
school needs about $100,000 to see it 

Approximately 125 children 
are going to school with joy in 

this unfinished building.   

God Answers Prayer  
on West Bank of Africa 


